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Northwest Regional Educational Laboratory

101 S.W. Main Street, Suite 500 ( Portland, Oregon 97204-3297

5/14/07
Interoffice Memo



May 14, 2007
TO
James Leffler
Planning and Service Coordination

SUBJECT
Regional Needs Assessment Survey

The Northwest Regional Educational Laboratory’s Institutional Review Board (IRB) has granted approval of your project entitled “Regional Needs Assessment Survey.”

The IRB is satisfied that the proposed research falls under an exempted category according to federal policy for the protection of human subjects.  Specifically, the research involves survey procedures with practicing educators.  The project will not involve direct research with children.

The effective date of this IRB approval will begin May 11, 2007 and will extend for a period of exactly 12 months.  All project activities expected to extend past May 11, 2008 must undergo and annual review and must receive a second year approval from the IRB committee. 

If you have any questions, please contact me via e-mail at raybornb@nwrel.org, or by phone at 
503-275-9587. 

__________________________________


Date:___________________

Dr. Robert Rayborn, Chair

IRB-NWREL
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